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HANDS OFF OUR CAFETERIA!

Authorised by Gerard Hayes, Secretary NSW/ACT/QLD

We the undersigned health workers, patients and visitors condemn HealthShare’s proposal to close its retail outlets at Manning Base Hospital and John 
Hunter Hospital. There are already limited options for workers and visitors to buy food – this decision would make it even harder and remove the main 
location for workers to take their breaks.

We call upon HealthShare and HNELHD to repair any faulty equipment in the outlet and commit to retaining the outlets as a dining/cafe area.


